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The Meanings of Dress The rise of both the empire of cotton and the empire of fashion in the nineteenth century
brought new opportunities for sartorial self-expression to millions of ordinary people who could now afford to
dress in style and assert their physical presence. Millions of laborers toiling in cotton fields and producing
cotton cloth in industrial mills faced a brutal reality of exploitation, servitude, and regimentation—yet they
also had a profound desire to express their selfhood. Another transformative force of this era—the rise of
literary publication and the radical extension of literacy to the working class—opened an avenue for them to do
so. Cloth and clothing provide potent tropes not only for physical but also for intellectual forms of selfexpression. Drawing on sources ranging from fugitive slave narratives, newspapers, manifestos, and mill workers’
magazines to fiction, poetry, and autobiographies, Clothed in Meaning examines the significant part played by
mill workers and formerly enslaved people, many of whom still worked picking cotton, in this revolution of
literary self-expression. They created a new literature from their palpable daily intimacy with cotton, cloth,
and clothing, as well as from their encounters with grimly innovative modes of work. In the materials of their
labor they discovered vivid tropes for formulating their ideas and an exotic and expert language for articulating
them. The harsh conditions of their work helped foster in their writing a trenchant irony toward the demeaning
reduction of human beings to “hands” whose minds were unworthy of interest. Ultimately, Clothed in Meaning
provides an essential examination of the intimate connections between oppression and luxury as recorded in the
many different voices of nineteenth-century labor.
The Material Atlantic Scholars have argued that postmodernism is dead and that we are entering into a new era
that some have labelled altermodernism, digimodernism, performatism, and post-postmodernism. This book expands on
the nascent scholarship of post-postmodernism to highlight how dress, fashion, and appearance are reflections of
this new age. The volume starts with a discussion of fashion, subjectivity, and time and an analysis of
temporality, technology, and fashion in post-postmodern times. Later chapters analyse the work of design houses
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and mass producers such as Vetements, Gucci, and Uniqlo whose products align with post-postmodern aesthetics,
hyperconsumption, and hypermodern branding. The book looks at diverse geographic and identity markers by
discussing post-postmodernism and the religio-politico-cultural questions in South Asian Muslim fashion, image
and identity presentation in queer social networking apps, and by exploring fashion designer Tom Ford's output as
a movie director. Two chapters discuss the post-postmodern fashion exhibition with analyses of recent exhibitions
and an in-depth look at the work of exhibition maker Judith Clark. The final chapter is written by members of The
Rational Dress Society, a counter-fashion collective that makes JUMPSUIT, an experimental garment to replace all
clothes. Fashion, Dress, and Post-postmodernism is a companion to research on relationships between postpostmodernism, fashion, and dress, and the go-to resource for researchers and students interested in these
areas.
Fashion and Its Social Agendas
The Meanings of Dress Key Concepts for the Fashion Industry is the first concise and accessible overview of
fashion theories for students on any fashion course. Providing an easy understanding of the core concepts, from
scarcity to conformity, this book offers clear, practical examples and accessible case studies, making complex
theory easy to digest. All fashion students need a basic understanding of how a style becomes a fashion and how
this spreads or declines, whether they are studying fashion design, merchandising or any other fashion course.
Containing student-friendly features such as discussion questions, activities and further reading, this book is
essential reading for all students studying across all areas of fashion.
The Meanings of Dress Eleanor Estes’s The Hundred Dresses won a Newbery Honor in 1945 and has never been out of
print since. At the heart of the story is Wanda Petronski, a Polish girl in a Connecticut school who is ridiculed
by her classmates for wearing the same faded blue dress every day. Wanda claims she has one hundred dresses at
home, but everyone knows she doesn’t and bullies her mercilessly. The class feels terrible when Wanda is pulled
out of the school, but by that time it’s too late for apologies. Maddie, one of Wanda’s classmates, ultimately
decides that she is "never going to stand by and say nothing again."
The Hundred Dresses In 2004, the French government instituted a ban on the wearing of "conspicuous signs" of
religious affiliation in public schools. Though the ban applies to everyone, it is aimed at Muslim girls wearing
headscarves. Proponents of the law insist it upholds France's values of secular liberalism and regard the
headscarf as symbolic of Islam's resistance to modernity. The Politics of the Veil is an explosive refutation of
this view, one that bears important implications for us all. Joan Wallach Scott, the renowned pioneer of gender
studies, argues that the law is symptomatic of France's failure to integrate its former colonial subjects as full
citizens. She examines the long history of racism behind the law as well as the ideological barriers thrown up
against Muslim assimilation. She emphasizes the conflicting approaches to sexuality that lie at the heart of the
debate--how French supporters of the ban view sexual openness as the standard for normalcy, emancipation, and
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individuality, and the sexual modesty implicit in the headscarf as proof that Muslims can never become fully
French. Scott maintains that the law, far from reconciling religious and ethnic differences, only exacerbates
them. She shows how the insistence on homogeneity is no longer feasible for France--or the West in general--and
how it creates the very "clash of civilizations" said to be at the root of these tensions. The Politics of the
Veil calls for a new vision of community where common ground is found amid our differences, and where the
embracing of diversity--not its suppression--is recognized as the best path to social harmony.
Where the Crawdads Sing In nineteenth-century Europe and the United States, fashion—once the province of the wellto-do—began to make its way across class lines. At once a democratizing influence and a means of maintaining
distinctions, gaps in time remained between what the upper classes wore and what the lower classes later copied.
And toward the end of the century, style also moved from the streets to the parlor. The third in a four-part
series charting the social, cultural, and political expression of clothing, dress, and accessories, Fashioning
the Nineteenth Century focuses on this transformative period in an effort to show how certain items of apparel
acquired the status of fashion and how fashion shifted from the realm of the elites into the emerging middle and
working classes—and back. The contributors to this volume are leading scholars from France, Italy, and the United
States, as well as a practicing psychoanalyst and artists working in fashion and with textiles. Whether
considering girls’ school uniforms in provincial Italy, widows’ mourning caps in Victorian novels, Charlie’s
varying dress in Kate Chopin’s eponymous story, or the language of clothing in Henry James, the essays reveal how
changes in ideals of the body and its adornment, in classes and nations, created what we now understand to be the
imperatives of fashion. Contributors: Dagni Bredesen, Eastern Illinois U; Carmela Covato, U of Rome Three; Agnès
Derail-Imbert, École Normale Supérieure/VALE U of Paris, Sorbonne; Clair Hughes, International Christian
University of Tokyo; Bianca Iaccarino Idelson; Beryl Korot; Anna Masotti; Bruno Monfort, Université of Paris,
Ouest Nanterre La Défense; Giuseppe Nori, U of Macerata, Italy; Marta Savini, U of Rome Three; Anna Scacchi, U of
Padua; Carroll Smith-Rosenberg, U of Michigan.
Mockingjay (The Hunger Games, Book 3) "There are some really great readings that supplement the theoretical
underpinnings of each chapter." Angie G. Liljequist, Fontbonne University, USA "A comprehensive compilation of
readings for students studying the social and psychological aspects of appearance and dress." Jessica Strubel,
University of North Texas, USA Learn how-and why-consumers buy clothing and accessories, and increase your global
awareness as you study dress and appearance. Contributions are from writers on four continents and examples are
from ten countries, including Ghana, Vietnam, Norway, and Jamaica, among others. The book includes more than 40
articles on topics such as wearable technology, cosplay, lesbian dress, and genderqueer fashion. - Contributors
are experts in fashion theory, cultural studies, psychology, sociology, gender studies, religion, material
culture, consumer behavior, and popular culture - Two separate chapters on gender and sexuality - International
examples are included from Afghanistan, China, Ghana, India, Jamaica, Japan, Norway, the United Kingdom, the
United States, and Vietnam - More than 100 black and white images PLEASE NOTE: Purchasing or renting this ISBN
does not include access to the STUDIO resources that accompany this text. To receive free access to the STUDIO
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content with new copies of this book, please refer to the book + STUDIO access card bundle ISBN 9781501323942.
Clothed in Meaning One of the best-selling young adult books of all time, written by Pulitzer Prize-winning
author Paul Zindel. John Conlan is nicknamed “The Bathroom Bomber” after setting off firecrackers in the boys’
bathroom 23 times without ever getting caught. John and his best friend, Lorraine, can never please their
parents, and school is a chore. To pass the time, they play pranks on unsuspecting people and it's during one of
these pranks that they meet the “Pigman.” In spite of themselves, John and Lorraine soon get caught up in Mr.
Pignati’s zest for life. In fact, they become so involved that they begin to destroy the only corner of the world
that has ever mattered to them. Can they stop before it’s too late?'
Fashion, Dress and Post-postmodernism "Learn how--and why--consumers buy clothing and accessories, and increase
your global awareness as you study dress and appearance. Contributions are from writers on four continents and
examples are from ten countries, including Ghana, Vietnam, Norway, and Jamaica, among others. The book includes
more than 50 articles on topics such as wearable technology, cosplay, lesbian dress, and genderqueer fashion.
Contributors are experts in fashion theory, cultural studies, psychology, sociology, gender studies, religion,
material culture, consumer behavior, and popular culture ; two separate chapters on gender and sexuality ;
International examples are included from Afghanistan, China, Ghana, India, Jamaica, Japan, Norway, the United
Kingdom, the United States, and Vietnam ; 100 black and white images"--Bloomsbury Fashion Central.
The Dressed Society First Published in 2008. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
The Book of Lost Things It has long been said that clothes make the man (or woman), but is it still true today?
If so, how has the information clothes convey changed over the years? Using a wide range of historical and
contemporary materials, Diana Crane demonstrates how the social significance of clothing has been transformed.
Crane compares nineteenth-century societies—France and the United States—where social class was the most salient
aspect of social identity signified in clothing with late twentieth-century America, where lifestyle, gender,
sexual orientation, age, and ethnicity are more meaningful to individuals in constructing their wardrobes. Today,
clothes worn at work signify social class, but leisure clothes convey meanings ranging from trite to political.
In today's multicode societies, clothes inhibit as well as facilitate communication between highly fragmented
social groups. Crane extends her comparison by showing how nineteenth-century French designers created fashions
that suited lifestyles of Paris elites but that were also widely adopted outside France. By contrast, today's
designers operate in a global marketplace, shaped by television, film, and popular music. No longer confined to
elites, trendsetters are drawn from many social groups, and most trends have short trajectories. To assess the
impact of fashion on women, Crane uses voices of college-aged and middle-aged women who took part in focus
groups. These discussions yield fascinating information about women's perceptions of female identity and
sexuality in the fashion industry. An absorbing work, Fashion and Its Social Agendas stands out as a critical
study of gender, fashion, and consumer culture. "Why do people dress the way they do? How does clothing
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contribute to a person's identity as a man or woman, as a white-collar professional or blue-collar worker, as a
preppie, yuppie, or nerd? How is it that dress no longer denotes social class so much as lifestyle? . . .
Intelligent and informative, [this] book proposes thoughtful answers to some of these questions."-Library
Journal
Defining Dress Through a series of poems, a young girl chronicles the life-changing year of 1975, when she, her
mother, and her brothers leave Vietnam and resettle in Alabama.
The Adorned Body Joe Navarro, a former FBI counterintelligence officer and a recognized expert on nonverbal
behavior, explains how to "speed-read" people: decode sentiments and behaviors, avoid hidden pitfalls, and look
for deceptive behaviors. You'll also learn how your body language can influence what your boss, family, friends,
and strangers think of you. Read this book and send your nonverbal intelligence soaring. You will discover: The
ancient survival instincts that drive body language Why the face is the least likely place to gauge a person's
true feelings What thumbs, feet, and eyelids reveal about moods and motives The most powerful behaviors that
reveal our confidence and true sentiments Simple nonverbals that instantly establish trust Simple nonverbals that
instantly communicate authority Filled with examples from Navarro's professional experience, this definitive book
offers a powerful new way to navigate your world.
Worn Stories Presents the text of Alice Walker's story "Everyday Use"; contains background essays that provide
insight into the story; and features a selection of critical response. Includes a chronology and an interview
with the author.
Fashion and Fancy How does a style become a fashion? Why do trends spread and decline? Introducing Fashion Theory
explores these questions and more to help you quickly get up-to-speed with fashion theories, from scarcity to
conformity, through clear practical examples and fascinating case studies. This second edition, re-titled from
Key Concepts for the Fashion Industry, includes expanded coverage on cultural appropriation, corporate
greenwashing, and the criminal world of counterfeit goods. - Illustrated examples, from Apple's postpostmodernist iWatch to Savage X Fenty's body image message on diversity - Covers core fashion theories, from
trickle-down to trickle-up, to political dress and conspicuous consumption - Filled with learning activities, key
terms, chapter summaries, and discussion questions to inspire and inform
The Pigman Perfect for readers of Women in Clothes, this beautifully designed philosophical guide to fashion
explores art, literature, and film to uncover the hidden meaning of a well-chosen wardrobe. We all get dressed.
But how often do we pause to think about what our clothes say? When we dress ourselves, we are presenting to the
world an essence of who we are, who we want to be. Dressed ranges freely from suits to suitcases, from Marx's
coat to Madame X's gown. Through art and literature, film and philosophy, philosopher Shahidha Bari unveils the
surprising personal implications of what we choose to wear. The impeccable cut of Cary Grant's suit projects
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masculine confidence, just as Madonna's oversized denim jacket and her armful of orange bangles loudly announces
big ambition. How others dress tells us something fundamental about them -- we can better understand how people
live and what they think through their garments. Clothes tell our stories. Dressed is the thinking person's
fashion book. In baring the hidden power of clothes in our culture and our daily lives, Bari reveals how our
outfits not only cover our bodies but also reflect our minds. !--[if !supportAnnotations]-- !--[endif]-Rights in Context It was traditionally said that 'clothes maketh the man'. But what codes and meanings are
associated with dress in a society that consists of divisions between class, race, gender, family status and
religion? Is social and cultural life still fundamentally themed by the clothes that we wear? If so, how should
we read these codes and themes in order to decipher their relation to power and meaning? This exhaustive book
demonstrates how dress shapes and is shaped by social processes and phenomena such as beauty, time, the body, the
gift exchange, class, gender and religion. It does this through an analysis of topics like the Islamic clothing
controversy in state schools, the multitude of identities associated with dress, the Dress Reform movement, the
construction of the body in fashion magazines and the role of the internet in fashion. What emerges is a
trenchant, sharply observed account of the place of dress in contemporary society. The book will be of interest
to students and researchers in Sociology, Cultural Studies, Women's Studies, Gender Studies, Anthropology and
Fashion Studies.
Inside Out & Back Again This revised collection of articles from magazines, newspapers, books, and journals
expands the reader's awareness and understanding of what dress is all about. The essays in
You Are What You Wear This collection of essays brings together many separate but related issues which form the
focus of contemporary research into the history of dress. Historically, in Britain at least, investigations of
dress were primarily informed by historical and empirical protocols, although the symbolic meaning of dress was
explored by anthroplogists and sociologists, who tended to concentrate on either non-Western cultures or British
or Western sub-cultures. In recent years these approaches have moved closer together partly as a result of the
impact of feminism.
Dress Codes Presents a wide ranging examination of the social roles of dressed bodies in ancient contexts, texts,
and images.
What Every BODY is Saying
Fashion & War in Popular Culture This inventive and lucid book sheds new light on topics as diverse as crime,
authority, and retailing in eighteenth-century Britain, and makes a major contribution to broader debates around
consumerism, popular culture, and material life. The material lives of ordinary English men and women were
transformed in the years following the restoration of Charles II in 1660. Tea and sugar, the fruits of British
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mercantile and colonial expansion, altered their diets. Pendulum clocks and Staffordshire pottery, the products
of British manufacturing ingenuity, enriched their homes. But it was in their clothing that ordinary people
enjoyed the greatest change in their material lives. This book retrieves the unknown story of ordinary consumers
in eighteenth-century England and provides a wealth of information about what they wore. John Styles reveals that
ownership of new fabrics and new fashions was not confined to the rich but extended far down the social scale to
the small farmers, day laborers, and petty tradespeople who formed a majority of the population. The author
focuses on the clothes ordinary people wore, the ways they acquired them, and the meanings they attached to them,
shedding new light on all types of attire and the occasions on which they were worn.
Everyday Use Key Features: Study methods Introduction to the text Summaries with critical notes Themes and
techniques Textual analysis of key passages Author biography Historical and literary background Modern and
historical critical approaches Chronology Glossary of literary terms
The Meaning of Mariah Carey A fascinating account of the trade patterns and consumption practices that arose
following European colonisation of the Atlantic world. Focusing on textiles and clothing, Robert DuPlessis
reveals how globally sourced goods shaped the material existence of virtually every group in the Atlantic basin
during the seventeenth and eighteenth centuries.
Fairy Dust and the Quest for the Egg Rich with illustrations, this revised and updated second edition of Dress
Codes systematically analyzes the meaning and relevance of clothing in American culture. Presented here is an upto-date analysis of images of power and authority, gender, seduction (the sexy look, the alluring look, the
glamorous look, the vulnerable look), wealth and beauty, youth and health, and leisure and political hierarchy.
Taken together, the chapters offer to the student and the general reader a complete "semiotics of clothing" in a
form that is highly readable, very entertaining, and thoroughly informative. The illustrations provide
fascinating glimpses into the history of American fashion and clothing-along with their antecedents in Europe-as
well as a fine collection of images from the more familiar world of contemporary America.Rubinstein has
identified six distinct categories of dress in American society, upon which Dress Codes is based. "Clothing
signs" were instituted by those in authority, have one meaning, indicate behavior, and are required attire
(police uniforms, or the clothing of ministers and priests); ?clothing symbols," on the other hand, reflect the
achievement of cultural values?wealth, beauty, you and health. The wearing of clothing symbols?designer clothing
or jewelry?may have several meanings; '`'clothing tie-signs,? which are specific types of clothing that indicate
membership in a community outside mainstream culture (Hasidic, Amish, or Hare Krishna attire). They were
instituted by those in authority, have one meaning, they indicate expected behavior, and are required attire;
clothing tie symbols emanate from hopes, fears, and dreams of particular groups. They include trendy styles such
as hip-hop, hippie, and gothic. Another category, contemporary fashion, reflects consumer sentiments and the
political and economic forces of the period. Personal dress, refers to the "I" component we bring in when
dressing the public self (bowtie, dramatic, or artistic attire). Many of these images have their roots in the
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collective memory of western society. Written in a lively and entertaining style, Dress Codes will fascinate both
general readers and students interested in the history of fashion and costume, fashion design, human development,
and gender studies.
VP Meanings of Dress 3rd Ed/Men's F Explores the psychology behind style choices which explains why women do not
dress their age, wear all the clothing they purchase, or dress to flatter their body shape, in order to help them
develop a personal style and make life changes.
Fashioned Selves
The Meanings of Dress, 2nd Ed #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLING PHENOMENON More than 6 million copies sold A Reese
Witherspoon x Hello Sunshine Book Club Pick A Business Insider Defining Book of the Decade "I can't even express
how much I love this book! I didn't want this story to end!"--Reese Witherspoon "Painfully beautiful."--The New
York Times Book Review For years, rumors of the "Marsh Girl" have haunted Barkley Cove, a quiet town on the North
Carolina coast. So in late 1969, when handsome Chase Andrews is found dead, the locals immediately suspect Kya
Clark, the so-called Marsh Girl. But Kya is not what they say. Sensitive and intelligent, she has survived for
years alone in the marsh that she calls home, finding friends in the gulls and lessons in the sand. Then the time
comes when she yearns to be touched and loved. When two young men from town become intrigued by her wild beauty,
Kya opens herself to a new life--until the unthinkable happens. Where the Crawdads Sing is at once an exquisite
ode to the natural world, a heartbreaking coming-of-age story, and a surprising tale of possible murder. Owens
reminds us that we are forever shaped by the children we once were, and that we are all subject to the beautiful
and violent secrets that nature keeps.
The Meanings of Dress 2nd Edition This volume offers snapshots of how rights are debated and employed in public
discourse to reshape legal and political relations at the beginning of the twenty-first century. It explores how
rights are used to challenge the state of affairs by individuals and groups who seek justice, and the strategies
devised to defy the existing rights by those who wish to recast the social and political order. This volume
discusses rights, firstly, in relation to actual events and issues faced by policy-makers, courts, international
agencies, or ordinary people. These range from the demands of minority groups living in the West to freely
practice their culture and/or religion, to the threat of terrorism, the regulation of asylum rights, the
investor's rights to disclosure and the rights of artists to freedom of expression. Secondly, rights discourse is
examined in relation to attempts to redefine the form and content of rights, for example, by banning the right to
wear religious symbols in public institutions or detaining terrorism suspects without trial. Thirdly, rights
discourse is explored in connection with the attempts to develop new notions of rights, such as 'human security',
which can more effectively respond to the challenges of late modern societies. Finally, the statuses of rights in
sociological theory and socio-legal research are briefly discussed and analysed.
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Greek and Roman Dress from A to Z How we dress our bodies—through clothing, footwear, headgear, jewelry,
haircuts, and more—is key to the expression of status and identity. This idea is as true today as it was for
ancient Maya civilization, yet few studies have centered on what ancient Maya peoples wore and why. In The
Adorned Body, Nicholas Carter, Stephen Houston, and Franco Rossi bring together contributions from a wide range
of scholars, leading to the first in-depth study of Maya dress in Precolumbian times. Incorporating artistic,
hieroglyphic, and archaeological sources, this book explores the clothing and ornaments of ancient Maya peoples,
systematically examining who wore what, deducing the varied purposes and meanings of dress items and larger
ensembles, and determining the methods and materials with which such items were created. Each essay investigates
a category of dress—including headgear, pendants and necklaces, body painting, footwear, and facial ornaments—and
considers the variations within each of these categories, as well as popular styles and trends through time. The
final chapters reveal broader views and comparisons about costume ensembles and their social roles. Shedding new
light on the art and archaeology of the ancient Americas, The Adorned Body offers a thorough map of Maya dress
that will be of interest to scholars and fashion enthusiasts alike.
Fashioning the Nineteenth Century Aside from the occasional nod to epaulettes or use of camouflage, war and
fashion seem to be strange partners. Not so, argue the contributors to this book, who connect military industrial
practices as well as military dress to textile and clothing in new ways. For instance, the book includes a series
of commentaries on the impact of military dress in the airline industry, in illustrated wartime comics, and even
considers today’s muscled soldier’s body as a new type of uniform. Elsewhere, the effects of conquest introduce a
new set of postcolonial aesthetics as military and colonial regimes disrupt local textile production and garment
making. In another chapter, it is argued that textiles and fashion are important because they reflect a core
practice, one that bridges textile artists and designers in an expressive, creative, and deeply physical way to
matters of cultural significance. And the book concludes by calling the very mode of 'military chic' into ethical
question. The premier text to illustrate the impact of war on textiles, bodies, costume, art, and design, Fashion
& War in Popular Culture will be warmly welcomed by scholars of fashion design and theory, historians of fashion,
and those interested in theories of warfare and military science.
Introducing Fashion Theory The Instant #1 New York Times Bestseller The global icon, award-winning singer,
songwriter, producer, actress, mother, daughter, sister, storyteller, and artist finally tells the unfiltered
story of her life in The Meaning of Mariah Carey It took me a lifetime to have the courage and the clarity to
write my memoir. I want to tell the story of the moments - the ups and downs, the triumphs and traumas, the
debacles and the dreams, that contributed to the person I am today. Though there have been countless stories
about me throughout my career and very public personal life, it’s been impossible to communicate the complexities
and depths of my experience in any single magazine article or a ten-minute television interview. And even then,
my words were filtered through someone else’s lens, largely satisfying someone else’s assignment to define me.
This book is composed of my memories, my mishaps, my struggles, my survival and my songs. Unfiltered. I went deep
into my childhood and gave the scared little girl inside of me a big voice. I let the abandoned and ambitious
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adolescent have her say, and the betrayed and triumphant woman I became tell her side. Writing this memoir was
incredibly hard, humbling and healing. My sincere hope is that you are moved to a new understanding, not only
about me, but also about the resilience of the human spirit. Love, Mariah
Dressed
The Dress of the People Taking refuge in fairy tales after the loss of his mother, twelve-year-old David finds
himself violently propelled into an imaginary land in which the boundaries of fantasy and reality are
disturbingly melded. By the author of The Black Angel. 75,000 first printing.
The Handmaid's Tale Fairy Haven's newest arrival, Prilla, along with Rani and Vidia, embarks on a journey filled
with danger, sacrifice, and adventure. The fate of Never Land rests on their shoulders.
The Meanings of Dress + Studio Access Code This revised collection of articles from magazines, newspapers, books
and journals expands the readers awareness and understanding of what dress is all about. The essays in The
Meanings of Dress, 2nd Edition, illustrate essential topics, such as dress and sociology, cultural studies,
gender, religion, modesty and technological changes. Design and merchandising students will gain insight into how
and why consumers buy clothing and other products related to dress and will grasp ways to forecast future trends.
The book serves all interdisciplinary and multidisciplinary course needs.
The Outsiders The greatly anticipated final book in the New York Times bestselling Hunger Games trilogy by
Suzanne Collins. The Capitol is angry. The Capitol wants revenge. Who do they think should pay for the unrest?
Katniss Everdeen. The final book in The Hunger Games trilogy by Suzanne Collins will have hearts racing, pages
turning, and everyone talking about one of the biggest and most talked-about books and authors in recent
publishing history!!!!
Key Concepts for the Fashion Industry Until now dress has played only a subordinate role in the research of
Rembrandt’s paintings, despite the fact that few artists are as intensively studied as this Dutch master. The
lacuna is all the more surprising since Rembrandt obviously delighted in rendering clothes, which, for him, not
only communicated the character and social status of his sitters but also clarified his narratives and heightened
the drama in his historical pieces. Here, Marieke de Winkel offers a fascinating and much-needed study of dress
and costume in the works of Rembrandt. De Winkel shows us how focusing on apparel opens a new line of inquiry
into Rembrandt’s paintings, one which is symbolically and iconographically richer than previously imagined. This
approach, which has not been fully acknowledged by art historians nor developed by dress historians, deepens our
understanding of Rembrandt’s expression as well as the cultural and historical context of the Dutch seventeenth
century. De Winkel proves the merits of the approach here with her close readings of Rembrandt’s paintings and
the contemporaneous connotations of the clothes he depicted. She demonstrates convincingly that clothes do much
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more than help date the paintings; they are instead integral to the program of representation. No longer
ancillary to art history, dress and costume here receive their full due in this study, leaving us with not only a
better understanding of Rembrandt but of his wider world as well.
The Politics of the Veil Everyone has a memoir in miniature in at least one piece of clothing. In Worn Stories,
Emily Spivack has collected over sixty of these clothing-inspired narratives from cultural figures and talented
storytellers. First-person accounts range from the everyday to the extraordinary, such as artist Marina Abramovic
on the boots she wore to walk the Great Wall of China; musician Rosanne Cash on the purple shirt that belonged to
her father; and fashion designer Cynthia Rowley on the Girl Scout sash that informed her business acumen. Other
contributors include Greta Gerwig, Heidi Julavits, John Hodgman, Brandi Chastain, Marcus Samuelsson, Piper
Kerman, Maira Kalman, Sasha Frere-Jones, Simon Doonan, Albert Maysles, Susan Orlean, Andy Spade, Paola Antonelli,
David Carr, Andrew Kuo, and more. By turns funny, tragic, poignant, and celebratory, Worn Stories offers a
revealing look at the clothes that protect us, serve as a uniform, assert our identity, or bring back the
past—clothes that are encoded with the stories of our lives.
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